
 The Barn at Boyden Farm  

           2020 Event Guidelines   

   
 

 

Weddings are beautiful, exciting, and incredibly special occasions to celebrate with family and 

friends. Here at Boyden Farm, we work hard to provide the opportunity for joy and happiness 

at each celebration.  As always, Boyden Events Property Managers alongside contracted vendor 

teams will be here to assist you throughout the event. Our mission is to ensure an enjoyable, 

memorable occasion. We will continue this mission and strive even higher during these times.  

Let’s Celebrate Together – Here’s what you can expect when in attendance: 

By working together and without getting too caught up in the protocol details, we can do our 

best to keep one another healthy and have fun.  

• Face masks must be worn inside the Barn unless you are seated. A face mask is required 

to be worn any time you are up & about inside the Barn. If you need a face mask, ask 

one of our team.  

We look forward to greeting you and your guests upon arrival at Boyden Farm. All guests are 

welcome to attend if feeling well and have not had any exposure to COVID-19 prior to arrival. 

Our staff will confirm the guest list with your name and contact information for attendance. 

• There will be assigned seats for the pavilion ceremony, patio cocktails and hayloft Barn 

dinner reception.   

The flow of each wedding may vary due to the couples outlined schedule or the weather, 

however it is recommended that we enjoy being outdoors as much as possible.  At Boyden 

Farm, make yourself comfortable at the ceremony pavilion, the patio tent, and the large lawn 

area with fire pit for as much outdoor time as you wish.  All areas are serviced by our property 

managers and vendor teams to assist you in any way during your time here. Please allow time 

to clear and clean areas as needed throughout the event prior to sharing spaces. 

• Your face mask is on:  whenever indoors or on the grounds where social distancing is 

not possible – this includes the restrooms, bar area, dance floor, dressing rooms, any 

and all indoor Barn shared guest spaces.   

 

 

 

 



• There are No alcoholic beverages allowed in the parking field. There is a licensed bar 

service on site – no alcohol is permitted unless provided by the bar service - on the 

grounds or in the hayloft Barn at any time. Please do not jeopardize the bar services 

liability and permit at Boyden Farm that is contracted by the couple for this event & 

servicing all guests.    

 

We are excited to have you all here with us to celebrate although we realize that may not 

be possible for everyone. Here are some important reasons to politely decline attendance: 

• You are not feeling well. You have had exposure to someone with COVID-19. You have 

tested positive for COVID-19. Travel restrictions do not permit you to access Vermont 

with the current guidelines in place. You are unable to comply with the social distancing 

protocol expected during the event. Find more information about up to date Vermont 

guidelines and state to state travel at www.accd.gov.vermont.com  

 

We look forward to hosting each wonderful event at Boyden Farm. We appreciate your 

kindness and assistance to provide a joyful, healthy, and fun celebration for all!  

 

With gratitude, Lauri  

Boyden Events, LLC owner  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

http://www.accd.gov.vermont.com/

